
Can someone on our team
bring an RV for the week?
Depending on availability, yes! We have 3 RV
hookups available on campus. Here you will
find the RV Agreement.

FAQ

What projects will we be working on?
We strive to offer a diverse range of serving opportunities for mission teams. This can
include construction projects, ministry programming on the church campus, or meeting a
specific need in our community. Our goal is always to serve our city in a tangible way, though
we may not always have the capacity to include every team in these community projects.

Once you've signed up to serve, we’ll share some specifics based on the anticipated projects
according to the timing of your visit. We'll also provide more specific project details as your
trip date approaches.

Is *date* available for
my team to come serve?
If you are interested in coming to serve,
please fill out this form. We will contact
you as soon as possible regarding
availability.

Is the church providing meals through White
River Coffee Co.? 
No, the church does not provide meals through White River Coffee Co. Each team is
responsible for preparing their own meals during their stay. However, White River Coffee Co.
is a popular option for breakfast and lunch, which many teams choose to purchase. This
Christian-owned coffee shop, located on Bridge of Faith’s campus, offers specialty sandwiches
and drinks, and is always happy to serve our mission teams.

Mission Teams

We would like to do a specific outreach event.
Can we fit this into the week we are there?
While we appreciate your enthusiasm for additional outreach, we typically do not plan extra
activities beyond our established programs. Our current outreach initiatives have been
carefully developed and refined over decades, focusing on relationship-building and
continuous engagement with the community. These programs are running effectively and
are a vital part of our mission. We encourage teams to join us in supporting the local
church by participating in these ongoing efforts, which are integral to our ministry and
community impact.

Can a member/members of our team drive back
and forth every day, instead of staying in the
Lodge? 
Yes, team members can commute daily if they prefer. However, we strongly encourage
everyone to stay together at the Lodge for the week. Staying together fosters a sense of
community among team members and with the local church body, enriching the
overall experience at Bridge of Faith.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k5pvvbnDiL7mvU5tj9fo6YPuySFuHpkD9emujhcVBiE/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/nixLDXezSbMqhVhPA
https://www.facebook.com/whiterivercoffeeco
https://www.facebook.com/whiterivercoffeeco

